
 

Our Ref:  122/18 

 

5th November 2018 

 

 

 

Dear  Parent/Carer 

Prizegiving 2018 

I would like to invite you to celebrate the achievements of all our students GCSE and A 
Level results during the Prizegiving Evening, which will be held in St Anne’s Church on 
Thursday 15th November 2018 at 7.00pm. 

School will finish at 12.55pm on 15th November for Year 12 students only; there will 
be no afternoon school that day.  Instead, the afternoon register will be taken at 
Prizegiving, and therefore attendance is compulsory for all Year 12 students.  Students 
should report, in full school uniform, by 6.30pm at St Anne’s Church in order to receive 
their registration mark.   

We look forward to seeing you. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr S Brierley 
Principal 


